
To Mr Chairman Whitt and committee members

My name is Nancy Ocumpaugh. Along with my husband Lester Ocumpaugh we raise sheep and hay in Oakland/Douglas County. 
We are in support of HB 3167 & 3075.
Our area is overrun with coyotes, cougars and bears. Our livestock has experienced many deaths to all of these predators. And 
often with multiple kills at a time.  Had it not been for the current predator program we would be unable to continue. 
Sincerely,
Nancy Ocumpaugh
Oakland Oregon


